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• To provide fundamental health 
and welfare services to the peo-
ple and communities we serve  

 
• To enhance care and services  
 provided by hospitals and other 

healthcare facilities by provid-
ing excellent home health care  

 
• To provide continuity of home 

health care and quality health 
care in the client’s home and 
medical facilities consistent 
with the Agency’s objectives  

 
• To provide qualified, skilled 

and non-skilled health care  
 services focusing on preventive, 

rehabilitative and therapeutic 
care in the home and health 
care facility 

 
• To facilitate the attainment of 

the patient/client’s optimal      
level of rehabilitation  

 
• To assist the patient maintain      

a normal lifestyle as possible 
while in the comfort of their 
home   

Our mission at Divine Health 
Group Inc. Is to provide goal 
oriented and satisfying care in 
the home, communities and 
healthcare facilities thatwe 
serve through skilled and non-
skilled support service.  

We are committed to bridging 
gaps in your care by providing  
high quality care by profession-
als who recognize the need for 
comprehensive assessment of 
needs from both you and your 
primary care provider’s point 
of view.  

We endeavor to be one of the 
leading providers of quality 
home healthcare services 
providing professional, com-
passionate and dedicated care 
to the communities we serve  

Our goal is to become the best 
home healthcare service and 
medical staffing agency by 
providing utmost support in the 
continuum of care that provides 
qualitative outcomes and lasting 
experience  
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